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Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

343 Forest Ave 

Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Aug 21, 2017 at 9:55 AM
To: Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Matt -

It would be good to better define Bank Street and the
adjacent parking area, a small landscape island
with a tree or two would is the preferred solution
to define the parking lot from the right of way.

If this is problematic due to the loss of parking spaces
pavement markings should be maintained and the
gravel section of Bank Street could be posted for
No Parking (the City PW Traffic group might do this
since it is in the right of way)

See what you think !

Thanks

Jeff Tarling 
City Arborist - City of Portland Maine 
Parks, Recreation & Facilities Department 
Forestry & Horticulture
212 Canco Road 
Portland, ME. 04103 
(207) 808-5446 
jst@portlandmaine.gov 
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